
Nigerian Ports Authority 

26/28, Marina Lagos 

Corrigendum 

The Nigerian Ports Authority hereby wishes to draw the attention of all concerned 

bidders and General Public to an earlier publication in Federal Tenders Journals, 

Guardian and Leadership Newspapers of Monday, 28th July, 2014 in respect of 

Corrigendum for Invitation to Tender for the Supply of HSE (Safety) and Related 

Equipment – Public Notice No: 3849, Lot 2 

LOT 2: Surveillance and Monitoring Equipment for Tank Farms in LPC and TCIPC, 

in the Federal Tenders Journal. and 

LOT 2:       Safety and Occupational Health Equipment for Public Enlightenment 

and Hazardous Material Handling 

The general public is to note that the project is hereby cancelled for public interest and 

will be re-advertised. 

We regret any inconvenience this might have caused you. 

Signed: 

Management 

Nigerian Ports Authority 
 


